
via EMAIL
FROM: J. Glenn Hopkins
TO: Veronica Davis
DATE: 5/21/2009, 12:36 PM
SUBJECT: Braddock Implementation Meeting

Hi Veronica. The meeting last evening was very informative for me and I hope
useful fro you and the Planning & Zoning Dept. As I recommended last evening,
for future meetings it would be terrific to have the agenda composed to reflect the
P&Z action schedule along with the questions you want the group to discuss and
respond to. It might also be helpful to have the dates of the meetings scheduled
through the remainder of the calendar year. Just a few thoughts. Have a great
holiday weekend. Take care.

J. Glenn Hopkins

via EMAIL
FROM: Veronica Davis
TO: J. Glenn Hopkins
DATE: 5/22/2009, 8:20 PM
SUBJECT: Braddock Implementation Meeting

Good Morning Glenn,

Thank you for your email. These are excellent suggestions that I will share with
my colleagues. The meeting was very useful for us to get direction from the
community on how to tackle the issues that Council has asked us to address.

Warmly,

Veronica


